
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 
The PLANNING COMMISSION of Alpine City, Utah will hold a Public Hearing at Alpine City Hall, 

20 North Main Street, Alpine, Utah on Tuesday, September 1, 2015 at 7:00 pm for the purpose of 

receiving public comment on the following items. Copies of the proposals are available for review at City 

Hall.  

                                     

Westfield Road Zone Change 

A proposed zone change for some property between Westfield Road, 200 North and Long Drive will be 

presented to the Planning Commission.  It is proposed to be changed from the CR-40,000 (1 acre) zone to 

the CR-20,000 (1/2 acre) zone. 
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